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BOIL WATER ALERT LIFTED: ALL CUSTOMERS 

 

Newport Utilities has thoroughly tested and evaluated water samples taken throughout our 

service area and concluded that all water within our system meets all safety standards set by 

health authorities. Tap water is now safe for consumption and household activities. 

The Boil Water Alert has been lifted for all Newport Utilities water customers. 

 

For Customer Awareness: 

• All customers can resume normal use of tap water, effective immediately. 

• If you have previously boiled water for consumption, it is now completely safe 

to consume un-boiled tap water. 

• Please, run your faucets for a few minutes to clear any remaining water in your pipes. 

 

Learn More: https://newportutilities.com/water-quality-faqs  
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